
Year 2 –   school week beginning 14.07.25 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had such a fantastic year with your wonderful children! It has truly flown by and we have 
been so impressed with all their progress, determination and love of learning! We would like to take 
this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the Year, we will miss you all! 
We wish our lovely Year 2s a great start in KS2 - they are definitely ready for the next step in their 
academic journey.  
 
We hope you have a lovely summer break, please do still come and say hello on the playground! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd September - INSET DAYS (No children in school)  

Thursday 4th September - First day of the Autumn Term  

Friday 3rd October – INSET DAY (No children in school) 

 

Homework  

No formal homework will be set over the summer holidays. 

However, please continue to read daily with your child and practise times tables as much as 

possible.  

 
 
Have a wonderful, sunny Summer, see you in September! 
 
For one final time, signing off, 
      
Miss Bellapaisiotou                                  Mrs Murphy 


